
Wet March may be on tap for
California
By Tim Hearden, Capital Press

SACRAMENTO — After a fierce mid-February storm system kept
most  areas  near  or  above  their  normal  seasonal  rainfall
totals, Northern California could be in for a wet March.

A  weak  system  coming  down  from  Canada  this  weekend  could
provide some mountain rain while helping to break down the
high-pressure ridge over the region, setting up a possible
barrage of storms from the Pacific, National Weather Service
meteorologist Eric Kurth said.

“The ridge does seem to be breaking down to where we might be
seeing some systems in early March,” Kurth said. “The very
long-range models are showing a shift to a wetter pattern in
early  March.  …  There  do  seem  to  be  some  hints  in  that
directions.”

AccuWeather’s long-range forecast goes as far as to predict as
many as 23 days of rain in Redding in March, punctuated by
some thunderstorms, with high temperatures in the 50s and low
60s.
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